The following is in response to the comments made on the above referenced application.

1) For FCC, the applicant is Schlage Lock Company, but the authorization letters are from Allegion. Itis
noted the same contact on the FCC site for Schalge signed the letters from Allegion. Please explain as the
authorization letter should come from the POC on record and it is uncertain how he may be signing for a

different company.

Schlage is a trade name owned by Allegion. They are the same organization.

3) For emissions > 40 dB below the limit and less that 490 kHz (i.e. 125 kHz TX), kindly note the

FCC states these should be verified. See 15.201(a). IC also states requirements under RSS-

210 Section 4.4. From the test report page 16 & 17 we assume the 125 kHz 1s being verified or subject to
testing under RSS-310. However for clarity, this fact should be cited in the test report.

Because these devices are co-located, data has been presented for certification of both
devices. The manufacturer wishes to see both frequencies listed on their certifications for
clarity and for international type approval reasons.



